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13/08/2021  19:10:482021/3580/P OBJ Helen I've been a resident of Bloomsbury for eight years living happily on Great Ormond Street. 

This planning application would mean destroying very precious mature trees that are the only haven for birds 

and wildlife in the area. These trees also provide one of the only resources of nature to residents living in the 

area, which is otherwise very built up.  

A similar planning application a few years ago resulted in other mature trees in the same area being 

needlessly destroyed, because they were cut down and then the planning application fell through, so these 

trees are already incredibly precious. 

Replacing mature trees with saplings is not a viable alternative because they don't offer anywhere near the 

resources that mature trees do.   

If this application were to be approved, it would have a detrimental effect on local people and wildlife.

Page 37 of 41


